From: Soo. Kit, Env. Health

To: "Tan, Angeline”

Cc: Brandt, Katherine; Rogers, Tamera; James Kiernan; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Subject: RE: RO484, RO321 AND RO231: 706, 726 AND 800 HARRISON - Progress Update and Extension Request for the
Remediation Start-Up Report

Date: Wednesday, March 08, 2017 3:13:00 PM

Attachments: image001.png

Hi Angela,

Based on your request below, the schedule for the submittal of the Remediation Start-Up Report has
been extended to August 31, 2017.

Regards,

Kit Soo, PG

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist

Alameda County Department of Environmental Health (ACDEH)
1131 Harbor Bay Pkwy

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct - 510-567-6791

kit.soo@acgov.org

From: Tan, Angeline [mailto:Angeline.Tan@arcadis.com]

Sent: Wednesday, March 08, 2017 9:47 AM

To: Soo, Kit, Env. Health <Kit.Soo@acgov.org>

Cc: James Kiernan <JKiernan@chevron.com>; Brandt, Katherine <Katherine.Brandt@arcadis.com>;
Rogers, Tamera <Tamera.Rogers@arcadis.com>

Subject: RO484, RO321 AND RO231: 706, 726 AND 800 HARRISON - Progress Update and Extension
Request for the Remediation Start-Up Report

Hi Kit,

It was great speaking with you yesterday. As discussed, a Progress Update and Extension Request
Letter was submitted on February 15, 2017 and is attached. There were delays in getting the system
installed before February 2017 because of the time needed to coordinate and secure the AS/SVE
equipment to be used at the site, negotiate the change in location of the equipment and finalized
access agreement property owner at 706 Harrison Street, coordinate with subcontractors on the
revisions.

Based on the progress, a revised schedule is as follows:

March 8 — Submittal of final engineering plans to City of Oakland Building Department as part of the
building permit application. Permit may take up to 8 weeks to approve

May 8 — Start of construction once permit is received. Construction is estimated to take
approximately 6 weeks.

June 19 — Construction complete and system shakedown

June 26 — Start normal system operation
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Therefore we would like to request for an extension for the Remediation Start-up Report to August
31, 2017.

Please feel free to contact me, Tamera or Kathy if you have any questions.

Thank you.

Angeline Tan | Staff Environmental Engineer | Angeline.Tan@arcadis.com
Arcadis | Arcadis U.S., Inc.

2999 Oak Road, Suite 300, Walnut Creek | CA 94597 | USA

T.+1 925 296 7829 | M. +1 925 286 6087
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This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are the property of Arcadis. All rights, including without limitation copyright, are
reserved. This e-mail contains information which may be confidential and may also be privileged. It is for the exclusive use of
the intended recipient(s). If you are not the intended recipient(s) please note that any form of distribution, copying or use of
this communication or the information in it is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication
in error please return it to the sender and then delete the e-mail and destroy any copies of it. Whilst reasonable precautions
have been taken to ensure no software viruses are present in our emails we cannot guarantee that this e-mail or any
attachment is virus-free or has not been intercepted or changed. Any opinions or other information in this e-mail that do not
relate to the official business of Arcadis are neither given nor endorsed by it.
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